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1) President’s Report: The President, Stark Draper, started his report by thanking all BoG



 

 

Next, Ashley presented various mechanisms that members can use to access her for 
online or offline support. She also noted monthly office hours that members can utilize. 
Members thanked Ashley for her support.  

4) IEEE Transactions on Information Theory EiC report: Venu Veeravalli, the Editor-in-
Chief (EiC) of the Transactions provided updates on the state of the journal. He noted



 

 

the design of the Portal and MC. One suggestion received has been to allow a short 
discussion or Q&A period between reviewers and authors to clarify particular aspects of 
the paper while the review is ongoing. 
 
Next, Suhas reported that new AEs have been recruited who will help attract good 
submissions and special issues. Suhas then reported that the backlog issues are being 
resolved. He presented a snapshot of completed or in pipeline of special or regular 
issues. He highlighted an upcoming Call for Papers on security and privacy and on 
coding. Suhas reported that recent plenary speakers and Shannon Award recipients have 
been approached to contribute articles to the Magazine. 
 



 

 

She concluded her report by highlighting the need for identifying and recruiting good 
reviewers. She suggested





 

 

A) 



 

 

roles, such TPC membership or Transactions AE roles, can result in tangible career 
progression. 
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